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Reporting Area 3011 - north of Northaven 

Offense  

Robbery of an Individual 1 

Theft from a Person 1 

  

Shopping Center – Burglary of a commercial property 1 

 
Reporting Area 3019 – south of Northaven 

Offense  

None reported  

 
It was once again a good month south of Northaven with no incidents reported.  North 
of Northaven there were two related incidents.  First was a robbery of an individual in 
the 3800 block of Palos Verdas around 12:30 in the afternoon.  The resident met a 
stranger at the bus stop and invited him back to his home.  Once there, a fight broke 
out and the suspect hit the resident and stole his cell phone and a case of beer.  The 
second incident occurred at approximately 1:55 in the 3800 block of Shady Hill.  The 
same two men met and the suspect stole bus fare from the resident.  The suspect was 
gone before the police could get there. No comment. 
 
The burglary of a commercial property at the shopping center occurred at 5:00 p.m. 
at a retail store on Marsh.  No forced entry – it must have been during business hours. 
 
We had the quarterly District 13 crime watch meeting Wednesday night.  Overall crime 
was actually down in our area (NW DPD within District 13) from 2019 to 2020.  Non-
violent crime was off 4% and violent crime off 6%.  In fact, violent crime is a bit skewed 
because 11 of the 43 reported aggravated assaults occurred in one incident (drive by 
shooting on Goodyear Christmas morning.  11 people were at a party.   None were 
injured but it was recorded as 11 separate assaults).  
.   
Be sure you are using the NO SOLICITING NO ADVERTISING signs and 
stickers that are available through NPNA.  We now have a good supply 
at a cost recovery of $10.  Signs to go on your stake are $8. 
 
OUT OF TOWN—Request the local Dallas Police NW Beat Officers to check 
your residence while you are away. Remember they patrol 24/7, and it is free. 
Just call 214-670-6178 a few days prior to leaving to request the service. You 
can also call the NW NPO 214-670-6206. 
 
Home Security Inspections—just call the NW Police Department at 214-
670-6206 or 214-670-6178 to schedule your free home security inspection.           
 
QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, COMMENTS about crime in NPNA, call me 
anytime! 
 
Chip Bensing, NPNA VP- Crime Watch, 214-453-8814 or Cell 214-649-8681 
Northaven Park Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NPNA) 
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